
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

It is with enthusiasm and honor to write this letter on behalf of Chris Bianchi, who 

has been a great mentor for me and even a greater asset for my AAU Basketball 

Organization.  I have had the privilege of getting to know Chris for the past several 

years and he has helped me to grow, become a better Coach for my team and a 

better leader for my organization in which parents trust and allow me to work 

with their most precious gifts.  Their children! 

Chris has been an outstanding mentor and he has helped me improve my 

communication style, time management, and coaching skills both on and off the 

court.  As a mentor Chris has observed me as a coach with great detail and has 

provided me with constructive criticism on ways that I could improve and  

become a better Coach.  His constructive criticism has made me more effective as 

well as become more efficient. Chris’s style of teaching, utilizes different 

methods, such as charts, and graphs to better the coach. His different approach 

has helped me tremendously because I am a visual learner.  He has attended 

several of my basketball practices so that he could learn about me as a person 

and a coach.  

As a mentor, Chris has provided me with the NCAA rules and regulations for my 

young athletes transitioning from high school to college.  He has also provided me 

with all the information as far as any test such as SAT/ACT that my student 

athletes must take and pass while also providing me with information on tutoring 

services for them. 

 

 

 

 



 
What I personally appreciate the most is how Chris came to speak with my 

student athletes as well as parents on his own time expressing the importance of 

character and sportsmanship.  He also spoke on the importance of social media 

personal profiles and the impact that it could have on them as they are being 

recruited to the next level. 

 

I am highly confident in Chris and I know that through his mentorship with 

Coaches he could help change the lives of many of our student athletes in the 

years to come.  He is a great Coach, Mentor, and most importantly a friend who I 

am proud to say I know. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 585-775-1411. 

 

Best Regards, 

TRenton JAckson JR. 
Trenton Jackson Jr. 

Beast Nation CEO 

 

 


